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Issue 3                                                                                                         21 March 2023 

Principal’s Message 

Cake Stall 
Following the success of our first Cake Stall, the next one is being held 
tomorrow, Wednesday 22 March. Thank you to 1R, 2S & KO for           
supplying the treats. Cakes will cost between 50c and $1.00. Students 
bring money with them on the day and can purchase the cakes at        
recess. 
 
Easter Fundraising/Donations 
Each year the Fundraising Committee organises a raffle with many    
Easter egg basket prizes donated through the generosity of our school 
community. Donations of chocolate Easter eggs/bunnies/bilbies, plush 
bunnies, Easter colouring/activity books and pencils are gratefully       
accepted through the school office. Additionally, we welcome donations 
of cellophane for wrapping to assist in preparation of prizes. Please 
send in before Tuesday 4 April. 
 
One book of tickets per family was sent home last week. Additional 
books are available at the office. Tickets are 50c each or 3 for $1. Money 
and ticket stubs will be due back to school by Tuesday 4 April. Prizes will 
be drawn on Thursday 6 April. 
 

A picture says a thousand words... 



Parent/Teacher Interviews 
Parent Teacher Interviews will be held Monday 3 April 2023. All interviews are 10-minute 
time slots, starting from 3:10pm and finishing at 7pm. Bookings opened on Monday 20 
March 2023 and will close Friday 31 March 2023 at 3pm. All bookings must be made online 
through the Compass portal. Please see the News Feed on your Compass Portal for          
instructions on how to book through the app. If you have not yet logged in to Compass, 
you will have received a login email    recently. If you are having trouble logging in, please 
email the school. Families can book one time slot per student. If your family requires more 
than one time slot, please email the school for an out-of-session meeting to be negotiated 
with the teacher. 
 
Assemblies 
It was wonderful having parents/carers join us at last week’s Yr 3-6 assembly. We look    
forward to sharing this week’s K-2 one with you. 
 
Attendance 
Please refer to the tables on page 3 regarding student attendance and how we may think 
being late and having a day off might not impact a child’s learning. It is crucial that all    
children are at school every day on time, unless they are sick or are on approved extended 
leave. 
 
Natalie Mansour 
Principal 



 



NEWS FROM THE LIBRARY 

LIBRARY BAG COMPETITION 

We have had a great start to our Library Bag Competition where we are 

collecting bags to give to students who do not have one.  As of Monday 

20th March we have had approximately 70 bags donated with all student 

names going into the box.   



 

 

Congratulations to the successful           

applicants for our Kids' Lit Quiz team 2023: 

Sasha  Y5 

Kai-La  Y5 

Declan  Y6 

Zachary Y6 

 

These four students meet every Thursday at recess time to prepare for 

the regional final in May. 

 

Book Club Issue 2 

https:mybookclubs.scholastic.com.au/  

The last day for orders is  

TOMORROW Wednesday 22nd 

March. 

 

 

 

      

 

 

                                         

Remember to keep logging 

your books on the Premier’s 

Reading Challenge Website                 
https://online.det.nsw.edu.au/prc/

home.html  

 

https://mybookclubs.scholastic.com.au/


Don’t forget to ensure your child has 

their drink bottle and hat each day. 

Congratulations to our Award Recipients 

Gold Award Recipients 

Silver Award Reciepients 

Haley 5/6D Emily 5/6H Jayden 2K 

Ella 5/6C 

Samuel 5/6C 

Charlotte 5/6C 

Chelsea 5/6C 

Samuel 5/6D 

Jesicca 5/6H 

Ruby 5/6H 

Jett 5/6H 

Navrose 5/6H 

Isaac 5/6H 

Ethan 5/6L 

Tyler 1F 

Connor 1F 

Boston 1H 

Archie 1H 

Tyler 1R 

Piper 2G 

Danica 2G 

Jessica 2K 

Taizbal 2K 

Ruby  2M 

Rosaleen 2M 

Evelyn 2S 

Zavier 2S 



Please note: Details are correct at time of publishing and are subject to change 

Term 2 2023 

Term 1 2023 

WEEK 9 

20/3 
Naplan  

21/3 22/3 
 
Cake Stall 
K-2 Assembly 

23/3 24/3 

WEEK 10  

27/3 
Harmony Day  
Celebrations 

28/3 29/3 
3-6 Assembly 

30/3 31/3 

WEEK 11 

3/4 
Parent Teacher     
Interviews 

4/4 
Prefect ANZAC service 

5/4 
 

6/4 
Easter Hat Parade 
and Raffle 

7/4 

WEEK 1 

24/4 
Staff Development Day 

25/4 
ANZAC DAY 

26/4 
K-2 Assembly 
Students return 
 

27/4 28/4 

WEEK 2 

1/5 
School Photo Day 

2/5 3/5 
3-6 Assembly 

4/5 5/5 

WEEK 3 

8/5 9/5 10/5 
K-2 Assembly 
Cake Stall 

11/5 
Kindergarten Zoo 
Excursion 

12/5 
Mothers Day Stall 

WEEK 4 

15/5 16/5 17/5 
3-6 Assembly 

18/5 19/5 

WEEK 5 

22/5 23/5 24/5 
K-2 Assembly 

25/5 26/5 

WEEK 6 

29/5 30/5 31/5 
3-6 Assembly 

1/6 2/6 

WEEK 7 

5/6 6/6 7/6 
K-2 Assembly 

8/6 9/6 

WEEK 8 

12/6 
Kings Birthday  
Public Holiday 

13/6 14/6 
3-6 Assembly 

15/6 16/6 




























